Juror Information for all Circuit Courts Regarding Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Potential jurors who are ill or in “higher risk” or “others at risk” categories (as defined on the Centers for
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) website) may contact the court to reschedule their jury service.

If, at the time you are scheduled to appear for service, you are experiencing symptoms of acute
respiratory illness, such as fever, please contact the court at the phone number provided on the jury
summons to reschedule your service.

For additional information from your local circuit court, please visit its website (see Find a Court) or use
the contact information provided on the jury summons. Court websites will have jury information in the
main navigation menu and any special announcements, often under Alerts at the top, under Contact and
Location information, or under Latest News at the bottom.
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